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Update: Traffic deck opens to 4-lanes on W. Broadway between 
Alberta and Yukon – Night Work 

August 4, 2022  

 

 

 

 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is in your neighbourhood to build the future Broadway-City Hall 

station. On August 5, preparation begins for the implementation of four lanes on the Broadway-City Hall traffic deck 

between Yukon and Alberta streets.  
 
Work will begin at 8 p.m. on August 5 and will continue overnight until 7 a.m. on August 6. Throughout this work, one 
lane westbound and one lane eastbound will be maintained between Cambie to Columbia streets. On the morning of 
August 6, the traffic deck will have four lanes (2 westbound, 2 eastbound). Eastbound traffic between Ash and Cambie 
streets will remain reduced to 1 lane due to sewer work.  
The section of the traffic deck between Yukon and Cambie streets, is expected to open to four lanes later in August. 
 
Traffic control personnel and signage will assist pedestrians and cyclists navigate the area. Access for all abilities will be 
maintained to residences, businesses, and services. Sidewalk segments may be closed, and pedestrians detoured 
around work zones. We know that construction of the traffic deck has been disruptive, and we appreciate your 
patience while we complete this work. 

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending; however, schedules are subject to change. Visit 
www.broadwaysubway.ca for current details. 

Updates will be provided at broadwaysubway.ca/construction, and the location of the work can be viewed on a map at: 
broadwaysubway.ca/construction/maps/.  
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